NHLWAA
Executive Committee Meeting via Zoom
11/16/2021

Minutes

Board members in attendance: Pat Murphy, Bob Mack, Natalie Darcy, Denise Greig, Todd
Marsh, Ellen Tully.

Minutes submitted by Ellen Tully.

Meeting called to order at 9:30 a.m.

This was an interim meeting to discuss giving a gift to Dana Brien who leaving her position on
the Executive Board after resigning as Welfare Officer for the Town of Hillsborough.

A motion was made by Pat to spend $110, $100 for the gift card and $10 for its expense. The
motion was seconded by Natalie. Passed unanimously.

There was some discussion about whether or not to make this a standing directive when
someone leaves the Executive Committee but, the committee decided not to take that route. It
will be handled as each individual leaves the committee.

Motion to adjourn made by Bob, seconded by Pat. Passed unanimously.



